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Kamay Ferry Wharves 
Piling work at La Perouse 
July 2023  

 
Transport for NSW acknowledges the Gweagal and Bidjigal people as the Traditional Custodians 
of the lands on which we work and pays respect to Elders past and present. 

What work are we doing?  
From Monday 10 July 2023 we will start piling 
work at La Perouse.  
Piling work will take around five months to 
complete. The work will be intermittent and 
dependent on weather and marine conditions. 
The piling work will take place during our normal 
daytime hours 7am to 6pm, Monday to Friday 
and 8am to 1pm, Saturday. 

What is piling? 
Piling is the process of installing steel piles into 
the ground or seabed. We will use a variety of 
piling methods during the project – this is 
because of the different types of soil and ground 
conditions across the sites.  

For more information about the work visit our 
website.  

What will this mean for you? 
Some of the piling work will be noisy, particularly 
the impact hammering work, although this work is 
usually the shortest part of the installation 
process.  

The noise level experienced by people will 
depend on how close you are to the work area 
and factors such as the ground and weather 
conditions.  

We will not conduct noisy piling for more than 
three hours at a time with a one-hour break 
(respite period) provided before we start again. 

You may also feel vibration during our drilling and 
piling activities. The effect of this work also 
varies depending on distance from the work area 
and factors such as ground conditions.  

Vibration is a normal occurrence for this type of 
work and should not be a cause for concern. 

 

 

Vibration and noise monitoring will be carried out 
during the works and in accordance with the 
approved Noise and Vibration Management Plan.   

Safeguarding the environment 
We will start piling work slowly (called a ‘soft 
start procedure’) to help encourage marine life to 
disperse from the area as work begins.  

Marine Mammal Observers will keep an eye out 
for marine mammals, such as whales and 
dolphins, during piling work and stop work if any 
come close to the work zone. 

Contact us 
If you have any questions or would like more 
information, please contact our project team on: 

Phone: 1800 718 556 

Email: kamaywharves@mcdgroup.com  

Website:  nswroads.work/kamayferrywharves 

 
We apologise for any inconvenience this work 
may cause and thank you for your patience while 
we complete this important work. 

 

Thank you 

Kamay Ferry Wharves Project Team 

If you need help understanding this 
information, please contact the 
Translating and Interpreting Service on 
131 450 and ask them to call us on 1800 
718 556. 
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